
SMALL GROUP QUESTIONS  
Week 5: The week of February 20 

ICE BREAKER 
Ice Breaker 1: What is one thing that you enjoy collecting?


Ice Breaker 2: What’s something that you wanted in your past, 
that, when you received it, wasn’t as enjoyable as you 
thought?


REVIEW 

Thinking back to Sunday’s message, what thought or principle 
was most helpful to you?


CONNECTING

In Sunday’s message, pastor talked about not procuring 
investments that die with you. On the other hand, we should 
seek to take care of those we love and those that depend on 
us. How do we balance these two positions?


Not speaking of yourself, what have you seen others invest in 
that has paid eternal dividends? 




Has there been an instance when God has taken away 
something that you thought you couldn’t live without?


Is it necessarily wrong to have a love or attachment to that 
person or thing? Please explain.


DIGGING DEEPER

Read 1 Timothy 6:17-18. In these two verses we are charged to 
do six things. What are they? 


Which one do you find most helpful to you? Why?


Read Matthew 6:24. In this verse Jesus said that you are either 
serving God or the god that you’ve made out of possessions. 
It’s a binary choice. There is no in between. So where is the 
line?




In Matthew 6:20 Jesus says to prioritize treasures that will live 
beyond you. What are the treasures that outlive us?


How does one store up treasures in heaven? What advantage 
does this have over accumulating earthly possessions?


Why are we as people so prone to trust money rather than 
God?


TAKING IT HOME

Looking back on this week’s sermon and study, what’s most 
important for you to remember?




ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Living Trust Seminar—Sunday, February 27 after the 10:30AM 
service. Childcare and refreshments provided.


Childcare—When you drop off your child(ren) for Small Group, 
please help them to be fed and encouraged to behave. This 
will be very helpful to make the evening as smooth and 
enjoyable as possible. 


Starting Point Class—Sunday, February 27 at 9AM in the 
Activity Center. Sign up online at www.deserthills.church


How to share the Gospel workshop—March 6 from 12-2PM


Charles Jaramillo Funeral—Thursday, March 3 at 10AM at the 
church


